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Hispanic Heritage
Month
     Sept. 15-Oct. 15

Celebrate End of
Hispanic Heritage Month
      Oct. 14 

Bookclub y Cafecito
     Movie: Pan's Labyrinth
      Oct. TBD
      Location: TBD
     
General Meeting
     Nov. 7 @ 3pm

Applying to Grad School Panel
      Oct. 14
      Location: TBD 

SACNAS@dartmouth.edu

Upcoming Events
General Meeting Updates 

General Meetings every first Monday of the Month- Nov. 7th @ 3PM

SACNAS X NERDSQUAD

Applying to Grad School Panel

 

       Volunteer Opportunities in local elementary schools. 
       For Info email:SACNAS@dartmouth.edu




          Details to Follow
          If interested in signing up email: SACNAS@dartmouth.edu

 

Do you have something to
share? Send it to

SACNAS@dartmouth.edu



SACNAS NEWSLETTER



GSC ACTIVITIES FAIR

EXECUTIVE TEAM &
FACULTY ADVISORS

LAUNCH PARTY!

Thanks for dropping by at our table to get
some information about our new SACNAS
chapter at Dartmouth during the GSC
Activities Fair. (Pictured: Sarah Najera,
Beatriz Mercado, and Alicia Pietramale)

Say hello to your Executive Team & Faculty Advisors!!
José Delgado-Vice President, Alicia Pietramale-
National Liaison, Bianca Romo-Secretary,Hector
Sanchez-Director of Activities, Beatriz Mercado-
President, Dr. Bala Chaudhary-Advisor, Dr.Zaneta
M. Thayer-Advisor. Sarah Najera-Treasurer (top
right) , Jane Seibel-Advisor (bottom left).

Thanks to everyone who attended the Launch
Party! It was definitely a night to remember
filled with great conversation and even more
awesome people. We look forward to growing
our chapter here at Dartmouth and
establishing an amazing community! 
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